
Our school district is being monitored by the New 
Hampshire Department of Education’s Bureau of Special 
Education Support (NHED) for compliance with special 
education laws and ensuring that all children have access 
to free, appropriate public education. 

As a part of this process, they want to hear directly from 
YOU—families/caregivers of children receiving special 
education services.

This is an invite only event for the Bureau to hear from 
families and caregivers directly impacted by Special 
Education. 

Join us to: 

• Learn: Gain knowledge about the monitoring process in
NH.

• Share: Provide feedback and address specific areas of
success in your district.

• Shape the Future: Answer questions and share
recommendations you have for improvement.

About improving 
educational outcomes 

for students with 
disabilities!

Let's 
Talk!

A collaboration between the NH 
Department of Education (NHED) and The 
Parent Information Center of NH (PIC). 

 February 18 from 6:30-7:30 PM

Register Here!
https://bit.ly/4ePjQaF

A Conversation Between NHED and NH Families

Attention Newmarket families!

https://conta.cc/47OWXRr
https://bit.ly/4ePjQaF
https://bit.ly/4ePjQaF

